
A Day in the Life  
Orientation for Year 6 Students 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 

9.00am – 2.30pm 

We are pleased to invite Year 6 students to A Day in the Life at Belmont High School 

on Tuesday 14th December, 2021 from 9.00am – 2.30pm (please do not arrive before 

9am). The day has been organised to familiarise students with Belmont High School, 

experience lessons, to meet teachers and their Year Advisor, Mr Webb.  

Primary teachers will inform the students prior to this day of the arrangements for coming to 

and from our school. We ask Year 6 students to please assemble in school groups at the 

undercover basketball court near the Henry Street entrance from 9.00am. Due to COVID-

19 Guidelines, parents are kindly requested not to come onsite. Please call the school on 

4945 0600 if you have any concerns relating to your child that you wish to discuss.  

Students will experience a selection of lessons and other activities from across the 

curriculum.  Students are asked to stay in their school groups throughout the day. Morning 

tea and lunch will be provided. 

Students are also asked to bring a pen, a water bottle and to wear their SPORTS UNIFORM 

as they will be involved in physical activities.   

The day will finish at 2.30pm with students assembling at the gym at the end of the day 

where they will be escorted by their school teachers out the Macquarie Street gate. 

Reminder to parents due to COVID restrictions please do not enter the school grounds.  

Checklist 

• Wear Sports Uniform

• Bring a pen and water bottle

Yours sincerely, 

Justin Webb Michele Spinks Tony Keevill 

Year 7 Advisor 2022 Deputy Principal Relieving Principal 


